
Up to $5,000 
Assault of a USPS Letter Carrier 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $5,000 for information leading to the arrest and 
conviction of the suspect(s) involved with random attacks/assaults on men 

in the town of Waltham, Massachusetts since November 10, 2020. 

On November 20, 2020, a U.S. Postal Service Letter Carrier was a victim of one of these attacks. 

To date, 11 assaults are attributed to the person/people committing these acts.  All of the assaults have 
occurred between 5:30 P.M. and 11:30 P.M. (after sundown), and all appear to be unprovoked 

attacks on individuals walking by themselves.  

A person of interest regarding these attacks is depicted in the above photographs. 

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3252350
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




